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July 11, 2024

Mr. Sean Davis, Chairman
Planning Commission
c/o Eric Tiso, Planning Department

Mr. Chair and Members of the Commission,
We are writing to express our support for the establishment and development of the Harford Road Overlay District. 
Silver Queen Café is an eight-year old anchor business in Hamilton, and as such, we feel very strongly that this is absolutely necessary, not only to sustain current small businesses, but also to draw new businesses to this area. As it stands, there is not enough population density to make this happen. When new businesses open, the support of others wanes, and the possibility of losing any of our current neighbors, or potentially our own place, is very real. We have a strong desire to stay in the Harford Road corridor, as we not only own a restaurant here, we also own a home in the neighborhood. Many of our staff are also neighborhood residents, and their success is dependent on ours.
We do hope that you consider how this will positively impact our area, and create a successful neighborhood for all.

Thank you,

Nicole Evanshaw, Owner
Jason Daniloski, Owner
Silver Queen Café
5429 Harford Road
Baltimore, MD  21214
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